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The Lord’s Day 

December 26, 2021 
 
 

Prelude 
Scripture (Isaiah 60) (Matthew 2) 

Trio – We Three Kings 
MAGI... THE JOURNEY 

Hymn #136 
Kids Korner 

Worship Music 
Quartet – Good Christian Men Rejoice! 

Reading – “Secrets of the Gifts” 
MAGI... THE GIFTS 

Hymn 125 – Joy to the World! 
Closing Prayer 

 
       
 * We invite you to come and share an hour of worship and wonder this 
Friday evening at 6:00.  NEW YEAR’S EVE CELEBRATION 
This is an evening of music, testimony, and Holy Communion. 
 *Reminder, no Wednesday evening activities this week. 
 
 
THANK YOU to each person who participated in our 
CHRISTMAS EVE program!  Your helpfulness and creativity 
is so greatly appreciated! 
 
 
 
THE JOURNEY These men made a decision to  __________ the “King of the 
Jews.”  They wanted contact.  They wanted knowledge that was real.   
Experience.  So, they initiated the journey, doing whatever it took to 
___________ the child and __________ him.  This is what we must do!  Life 
is not a single moment, a snapshot, a flash of insight.  Life is a journey toward a 
destination.  CHOOSE YOUR DESTINATION WISELY because it 
DETERMINES THE DIRECTION OF YOUR JOURNEY! 



 
THE GIFT These men brought amazing gifts, treasures of their Oriental world.  
Yet, as always, it was not the contents of the package or it’s auction 
assessment that made the present into an actual gift.  It was the careful 
thought of choosing and the lengthy rigor of bringing and the determined 
passion of presenting that gave value.  Not the product or the price, but the 
principle!  WHAT IS OUR GIFT?  Surely the Lord rejoices when we offer 
possessions, time, or labor.  Yet even these are products, tokens.  The true 
gift?  ___________ __________________ _____________ 
 
All of us wish to express our appreciation for the Christmas gift from this 
congregation.  We are so blessed to serve you, and we pray God’s gift  
of  health and happiness may be yours in this coming new Year! 
  David, Josh, Carol, & Holly 

 
Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Pastor:   
Josh Lance 
(717) 597-8525 ext. 12 
(717) 504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm office@greencastleub.org  
 (717) 597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs. 
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler  
facility@greencastleub.org:   
(717) 597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  717-977-7751 
or avstayman@comcast.net
  
 
 
  
 

Last Week 12/26/2021 
Attendance 223 

General   $    10,826.00 
Missions   $      2,936.50 

Building Fund   $      1,674.50 
Sunday School   $         143.00 

  

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Becky Sipes & 
Bethany Elliott The Garling Family 

2nd Nursery Stephanie Rife & 
Sheri Michalsky 

Cindy Rawley & 
Loretta Robinson 

Acolyte Ava Witmer 1st 
Sophia Harvie 2nd  

Prelude Ellen Fritz  



 
    
    The Altar Flowers are in memory 
    of Melissa Leckron 
    by Keith & Cindy Leckron 

 
  
 

 
Please check your church mailbox!  If you  
don’t have a box, but would like to have one,  
contact the church office at office@greencastleub.org 
or call (717) 597-8525 
 

 
The 2022 Offering Envelopes are in Your Church Mailbox 
If you do not have, but would like to have offering envelopes, please contact 
the church office at office@greencastleub.org or 
call (717) 597-825 
 
 

 
Please help yourself to the pocket crosses that are on the 
small table near the Christmas Tree in the upper lobby.  
 
     SECRET SISTER PROGRAM FOR 2022 

There are signup forms in the upper lobby – look 
for the green cover sheet.  You can also contact 
Linda Mowen at mowenlk@comcast.net or 
contact the church office 
office@greencastleub.org to request a form. 
Deadline to enroll is Jan. 16, 2022 

 
WMF Meeting – Thursday, January 6, at 6:30 pm.  This is the 
first meeting to start 2022!  All ladies are welcome to attend!  
Questions?  Contact Amy Gour (717) 597-9202 


